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Is the GOP starting to feel buyers'
remorse with Trump?

Patrick Roth, WSBT 22 Reporter

WASHINGTON, D.C. — It's certainly been an interesting week for
Donald Trump.

First there was his refusal to back down from criticism over Gold
Star father Khizir Khan.

"I don't regret anything," Trump told a reporter from WJLA. "I was
hit very hard from the stage of the Democrats and I think I'm
entitled to respond to a hard hit like that."

Then, after Trump was criticized by some prominent Republicans
for his refusal to apologize to Khan, Trump said he wasn't ready to
endorse Speaker of the House Paul Ryan and Arizona Senator, and
former Republican nominee for president John McCain.

"I've never been a big fan of John McCain," Trump told Fox News.
"I just hate the way our veterans have been treated by John and
other people."
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"Trump, I think has had a bad week," said Saint Mary's College
political science professor Sean Savage. "Perhaps a bad two
weeks."

In the two weeks since the Republican convention, Trump has gone
from a neck-and-neck race with Democrat Hillary Clinton to trailing
by as much as 10 points in polls.

"Being unconventional obviously worked for him in the primaries in
winning the nomination," Savage said. "Now I think it's increasingly
questionable if continuing with the same campaign style of being
unconventional will work in the general election campaign."

While some very prominent Republicans seem wary of Trump, it
hasn't deterred his supporters.

"I think one of the things that people like about him is, as Clint
Eastwood said, he's unfiltered," said Michigan Republican delegate
Victor Fitz. "That's refreshing. He's not just giving the rote response
that he's going to support every Republican candidate, he's going to
see if they support what the rest of the voters in the Republican
Party support."

But even some local Republicans have their doubt.

"Well, I've said we're staying in our own lane," said Republican
Rep. Fred Upton when asked if he was supporting the Republican
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ticket for president. "We have our own race, we're focused on our
own race and that's where we're going to stay."

Indiana Republican Rep. Jackie Walorski isn't ready to endorse
Trump just yet.

"Congresswoman Walorski will not be voting for Hillary Clinton,"
Walorski's campaign manager Emily Daniels said in a statement to
WSBT. "But she believes that over the next few months, the
Republican nominee needs to lay out serious policy positions on
the issues that matter most: national security, economic security
and caring for our veterans."

"If you're looking for someone that is going to lead America in the
direction that I and many other voters think it needs to go, then
Trump is your man," Fitz said.

While Trump's message has been popular with some Republicans,
the big unknown is how it will play with millions of other voters come
November.

"I think he's almost making it difficult for undecided voters to vote
for him," Savage said. "He seems to be almost doubling down on
the most committed true believers of his supporters and
numerically, it's doubtful that those are enough people for Trump to
win the election in November."
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